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This letter is to confirm that we have not performed statistical analysis in this study as it is a 

narrative/qualitative review. The nature of the included studies in this systematic review was such 

that a meta-analysis was not appropriate.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Emmanouil Psaltis MBBS, MRCS, PhD 

Speciality Registrar in General Surgery 


